
Updating Your Operating System and Internet Browser for Security 

Our school and our students are growing, and we are so glad 
you are helping make this possible. To ensure the highest level of 
security for your online gifts, we updated our online donation pages in 
March 2018. By doing this, we are staying up to date with the latest 
industry standards. 

Because these security features are not compatible with older 
systems, we highly recommend that you update both your operating 
system and internet browser to the most current version. This way, you 
can ensure that your online donation is protected and processed safely. 

If you have any questions, feel free to email us at info@safepassage.org 
or call (207) 846-1188. 

	


